
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Barrett Subdivision Addition No. 1 Summary 
 

The purpose of this plat is to correct building encroachments over existing property lines and to 

remove interior lot lines. The new plat includes a public utility easement and follows the 

recorded easements from the Dillingham Downtown Streets Rehabilitation Project. 

 

The proposed preliminary plat meets the required State of Alaska water and ADEC wastewater 

regulations. 

 

It is the recommendation of the Planning Director, Christopher Maines, that this preliminary plat 

be approved.  



PU
BL

IC A
LLE

Y

MAIN STREET

ALASKA STREET

���� KIN* STREET       ANC+2RA*E� AK �����
PKRQH ����� ��������          )D[ ����� ��������

AECL����� :::�E'*ESUR9EY�NET

Ryan E. Sorensen
No. 13006- S

R EG I S T E R E D P R O F E S S I O N A L L A N D S U R V E YOR

NUSHAGAK RIVER

&I..INGHA/


	Barrett Sub No. 1 Summary
	PrelimPlat-Barrett SD Addition No. 1
	Sheets and Views
	SHEET-1



